
“JESUS CHRIST IS LORD” 
Shoreacres Bible Chapel 

370 Shoreacres Road, Burlington ON  L7L 2H5 
 Email: mail@Shoreacres.ca Web: www.Shoreacres.ca 

 
Find out more about Shoreacres by picking up an 
Information Pamphlet from the literature display. 

 

 
Please pray… 
• Al Hoare… As he gets his diet and nutrition adjusted. 
• Heather Frimpong…. As she continues to wait for answers. 
• Lynda Weise,,, and her family 
• Sunrise Seniors Home… Continue to pray for Jack as he ministers to 

the residence of the home. There is a good number of residence that 
come out to the meeting on Monday.  
 
 

Praise: 
The men's conference was well attended. Thanks to all who participated 
in the planning, preparation and setup. Pray that God will use this event 
to his Glory and the building up of His Church. 

The Awana Grand Prix on Thursday was well attended. The children 
had a great time, and Bobby Halek gave the message. Continue to pray 
for this ministry 
Margo Cann has been off the oxygen now and feeling much better 

 

 
 
 

Activities for This Week 
  

Wednesday (Mar 4th) 
→7:00 pm, refreshments. 
→7:15-8:15 pm, prayer 
and ministry. 

 This evening will be an assembly prayer 
time around the small tables. 
“Continue steadfastly in prayer, being 
watchful in it with thanksgiving.”  
Col.4:2 ESV 

Thursday (Mar 5th) 
→6:15 pm, registration. 
→6:30 pm, classes start. 
→8:00 pm, pickup.. 

Awana children’s 
 clubs  
Children age 3 to 
grade 9 can enjoy 
Bible, singing, and games. 

Next Sunday at Shoreacres 
The speaker in the Family Bible Hour 

will be Joseph Frimpong. 

Services and Activities Today 
 Sunday, March 1, 2020 

 
9:30 
am 

 
 

Breaking of Bread/Worship/The Lord’s Supper  
“This is my body given for you; do this in remembrance of 
me.”  Luke 22:19 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11:00-
12:00 
 
12:30 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The speaker in the Family Bible Hour today is 
Barry Kirk.  Kevin Wilson is the chairman. 
 
Spaghetti Luncheon downstairs 

   
 

 

 

 
The elder on call in March is Kevin Wilson.  
If you would benefit from a personal visit please 
call  (905) 319-1578 or 
 email kevinsamwilson@gmail.com 
 

 

 For families with little children, there is a 
nursery available during both services, 
from 9:30 till 12:00.   

From 10:30-10:50 am, enjoy some time 
with friends and visitors, over a cup of 
tea or coffee served in the fellowship 
room. 

 

In this same time frame, join a drop-in 
prayer session in the gym. 

 
The Library is open during this interval 
today  

 
 
 



 
 

Note: from deacons and elders. 
The back pews were removed to accommodate the mens conference. 
They will be left out until we decide future plans for the sanctuary. 

 
Special Notes  

 
þ Ladies.. Remember the Bible study on Tuesday evenings at the home of 
Pauline Wilson  using Dr. David Jeremiah's study guide on the Gospel of 
Luke. Call Pauline or Beth Danna if planning to come 

 
þ   Beth Danna is looking for an affordable 1-bedroom apartment 
or floor of a house to rent for April 1. Anyone who can help please 
see Beth. 
 
þ   Daylight Savings Time is next Weekend Saturday Mar 7th 

 

 

Promises to the Church 

" Behold, the days are coming, declares the LORD, 
 when I will make a new covenant 
 with the house of Israel and the house of Judah. 
But this is the covenant that I will make  
with the house of Israel after those days, declares the LORD;  
I will put my law within them,  
and I will write it on their hearts.  
And I will be their God, and they shall be my people.  
and no longer shall each one teach his neighbor  
and each his brother, saying, 'Know the LORD,'  
for they shall all know me,  
from the least of them to the greatest, declares the LORD.  
For I will forgive their iniquity,  
and I will remember their sin no more."  
      Jeremiah  31: 31, 33-34 esv  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome to… 

SHOREACRES BIBLE CHAPEL 
 Sunday March  1, 2020 


